
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

19th September 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

GREAT NEWCHURCH BAKE OFF WEDNESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 2017 

In aid of Macmillan Cancer Support, we will be holding our annual  Great 

Newchurch Bake Off!  We would like the children to either bake a small 

cake or six cupcakes and bring them along to the coffee afternoon to be 

held on Wednesday 27th September from 9:15 – 10:15.   

The classrooms will be set up with the cakes for our very own Mary Berry 

and Paul Hollywod (aka Mrs Heath and Mr Owen) to decide who is the 

Newchurch Bake Off Champion for each class. The coffee mornings will be 

held in the children’s classrooms and the school hall when families will be 

able to buy cakes to go with their refreshments for a donation towards 

Macmillan Cancer Support. 

If baking a cake is not possible, then perhaps send in a few shop-bought 

cakes for the cake sale. Any left over cakes will be sold at the end of the 

school day. 

We hope that you can help us support this very worthwhile charity. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Head of School (and Great British Bake Off Super Fan!) 


